Some More Parish News:  Parish news from 24 Nov 23.

Christmas cards.
The remainder of last year’s “Aid to the Church in need” cards will be on sale after the Masses on November 18th and 19th and also the following weekend (25th and 26thNovember).  Hopefully all will be sold this time round! Nuala.

Ecumenical Evening Services:
The next one will be on Sunday November 26th at 4pm in Zion Church, followed by Sunday December 31st at 4 pm in Saint Andrew’s.
  
Town Carol Service:
The annual ecumenical event will take place in Saint Mildred’s at 7:30pm on Wednesday December 20th. You are advised to arrive early as seating is at a premium.

Advent Course:
The Sycamore course is an enjoyable and accessible way of deepening our faith.  We thought it would be good to combine this course with supper starting at 7pm.  A great way to prepare for Christmas. Please sign up so we can know how many to cater for.  

There remain 3 topics:

· A GOD WHO SPEAKS
Friday 1 December 7pm

· THE BIBLE
Friday 8 December 7pm

· THE POWER OF PRAYER
Friday 15 December 7pm

If you’d like to see the films they are available here. 
https://www.sycamore.fm/pathways/b-formation-pathways/advent-course/



 
